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“I urge everyone in my district to 
respond to the Census so that we can 
be accurately counted.  In the past, 
our communities have been under-
represented.  We can’t allow that to 
happen again.  If we don’t respond, we 
don’t count.  And if we don’t count, we 
don’t matter!”

Assemblyman Simcha Eichenstein:

Don’t forget to fill out your census forms!

Assemblyman Simcha Eichenstein, District 48



CENSUS
2020
STARTS APRIL 1!

How do I fill out the form?

For your convenience, this year you can 
respond to the census by paper, by phone or 
online.  You should be receiving instructions 
by mail in March of 2020.  If you need help, 
call my District Office and my staff will be 
happy to assist you.  Please take the time to 
respond—it only takes a few minutes!  Do 
it for yourself, for your family, and for your 
community.

Every household will have the option of 
responding online, by mail or by phone.

Every ten years, the Census Bureau conducts a census that 
counts every person living in the United States.  In the past, our 
communities have been severely under-represented so I’m urging 
everyone to participate this time.  Any community that is under-
represented might not receive the services and funding it deserves.

It’s important to participate in the census because this data is used 
by the government to decide on how to distribute funds, allocate 
services, and determine representation based on population.   
It takes just a few minutes to fill out the census form, but the 
benefits are huge.  It’s in our best interest to be accurately counted 
so that we are properly represented.  And if we don’t respond, we 
don’t count!

Who gets counted?

Why is it important to count everybody?

Assemblyman Simcha Eichenstein:

Let’s Be Counted!

Assemblyman Simcha Eichenstein
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